Mas Théo
The white grape varieties
Marsanne

Roussanne

Viognier

Grenache blanc

Marsanne is a white
grape variety native to
the Hermitage region
(Côtes du Rhône)
where it is called
Marsanne blanche. In
Valais
(Switzerland),
Marsanne is called
Ermitage. It is also
well established in
Cassis and in Savoie.
Today, it is Australia
which has made it its
spearhead with 80 %
of the world's grape
varieties.

Roussanne is a white
grape
variety
with
white juice from the
Rhone valley and the
south of France. It is
used in particular in
the grape varieties of
Hermitage
and
Châteauneuf-du-Pape
whites.
In Savoie, Roussanne
is called Bergeron. The
wine made from this
grape variety is the
AOC
ChigninBergeron.

In France, it is the
unique grape variety
of the AOC Condrieu.
After
almost
disappearing, it has
become one of the
most
appreciated
varieties
worldwide
since the last quarter
of the 20th century.
The origin of the grape
variety is obscure but
is linked to the region
where it was originally
grown and comes
from wild vines in the
Rhône region.

White Grenache (just
like Grey Grenache) is
a variety of Grenache.
The grape variety is
mainly
grown
throughout
the
Mediterranean region.
It is part of the white
wine grape varieties of
Châteauneuf-du-Pape,
Lirac, Coteaux-Varois,
Rasteau,
Banyuls,
Maury and Rivesaltes.

Vine stock Mas Théo :
7,3 %

Vine stock Mas Théo :
7,4 %

Vine stock Mas Théo :
2,5 %

Vine stock Mas Théo :
1,8 %

Produces mediumcoloured, low-alcohol,
fruity and supple
wines.

Produces elegant, fine
and complex wines.

Produces generous
rural and expressive
wines.

Produces full-bodied
wines with low acidity,
round and long on the
palate.

Dominant floral
aromas.

Honey, apricot, white
flowers.

White flowers,
apricot, peach,
spices and honey.

White fruits and
spices.
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